
DEDICATED 
While Danica's expertise as an EO is 

extensive, it is her commitment to and 

relationships with the members she 

serves that make her an outstanding 

candidate for re-election to the 

Executive. Her dedication to the union 

is unwavering; her empathy and 

compassion for members are 

unmatched.  We will need a dynamic 

executive to face the challenges 

ahead. Danica's experience, her 

determination, and her positivity make 

electing her to represent us a 

guarantee of solidarity.  

Susy Taylor, Branch President, York 

Memorial C.I. 

DANICA IZZARD 
Executive Officer 

Visit danicaizzard.com for more information and endorsements 

Dependable. Diligent. Dedicated. Dynamic. 

DILIGENT 
I am pleased to endorse Danica Izzard's re-election campaign. In the 

decade I have known and worked with Danica in a variety of capacities, she 

has shown herself to be a confident, competent, caring, and 

compassionate leader. She works ardently to defend and support members, 

which I have witnessed first-hand as a Branch President at one of her 

schools. Importantly, Danica is a progressive thinker and brings important 

perspectives to the OSSTF Toronto team as an Executive Officer, and I 

think it is paramount that we continue to have amplification and 

representation for those perspectives. Danica's work on a number of 

Provincial Committees and Work Groups further demonstrates her important 

service to the Federation and her dedication to the labour movement in 

general her to represent us a guarantee of solidarity.  

Lauren Simmons Branch President, Leaside High School 

DYNAMIC 
I have known Danica to be a strong advocate of 
our members. Her knowledge and understanding 
of the Collective Agreement makes her a force 
against Administrators and a comfort to 
members. From a Branch Presidents perspective, 
she recognizes our value, the work we do and 
tries to help however she can; like sending 
reminder emails about upcoming dates, or finding 
language in the CA so we can use it in a conflict 
with admin. While they may seem like little things, 
that level of organization only helps BP's be better 
and feel more confident in their roles. Finally, I 
have watched Danica mentor the next generation 
of union leadership, taking time to reach out and 
connect newer BPs with more experienced ones 
so that we have a network of support.   
Jessica Polley, Branch President, 
Downsview S.S.  

DEPENDABLE 
Danica Izzard has done exemplary work as an EO.   Her work with BIWOC has 

supported members in developing excellent resources and experiences. She’s 

helped to create welcoming spaces for members who have previously not engaged 

with union activity, making their voices and experiences heard. Her genuinely kind, 

helpful and competent support of members through various situations is why I know 

Danica would continue to represent members very well.   
Hardeep Chauhan, Branch President, Cedarbrae C.I. and BIWOC Co-Chair 

http://www.danicaizzard.com

